The National Petroleum News

812 Huron Road

Cleveland, Ohio

General Alvaro Obregon, President-elect, Republic of Mexico, S.A., Mexico, City, Mexico.

This letter written from Houston, Texas, Office 303 Lumberman's Bank Bldg.

Sept. 23, 1920.

Dear Sir:

NATIONAL PETROLEUM NEWS, a weekly periodical nationally circulated in the United States and to some extent in Mexico, which is recognized by the oil industry as an authority in all its branches, would be pleased to receive from you-- if you will be so kind as to express youself-- whatever message you might desire to communicate through its columns to the oil industry.

A statement of the situation as it now exists in Mexico from your viewpoint would be parficularly interesting to the readers of NATIONAL PETROLEUM NEWS and since they regard your administration of our Sister Republic with a feeling of hopefulness it would be a gratification to be able to publish your views on momentous questions in Mexico involving the oil industry either directly or indirectly.

It is desirable that such a statement should be accompanied by a new photograph of yourself, preferably one not heretofore published, which I would appreciate your sending to our Houston office.

May I not hope to hear from you at your early convenience, and may I not also assure you of our willing co-operation in anything for the good of the petroleum industry in Mexico as well as in the United States.

I am,

NATIONAL
PETROLEUM NEWS

Published Every Wednesday
812 HURON ROAD-CLEVELAND.O.

The National
Newspaper
Of The Oil
Industry.

Respectfully Yours,

Hanager, Houston Office.